
The Pool opens May 23rd! 

Time to get started on Summer 2025! 

 
You can always find us at www.rockwoodneighborhood.org 

 On Facebook at https://www.facebook.com/RockwoodPoolWichita, and on X at @rockwoodpoolICT 

 

Hello, Rockwood friends!   
 
The Rockwood Recreational Facility is about ready to get our summer started!  General Manager Joe 
Hutchinson and Operational Manager Ashley Duntz, along with the staff of guards, coaches and instructors, 
are excited about the upcoming season and looking forward to seeing you all soon. 
 

We hope to have you as a part of the Rockwood pool community this summer!  Enclosed is the membership 
form for you to complete and return.  For our in-Rockwood neighborhood members, we have also enclosed a 
membership form to share with your out-of-Rockwood neighborhood friends and family to join the fun.  New 
this year, beginning when we move to "school hours,” Rockwood will have a have adult (18 and over) 
member lap swim from 11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. Monday through Friday.   Guest policy still applies, and we 
will be very strict on no one under the age of 18 will be able to be inside the facility.   
 

For a paperless application process - a fillable form, including link to electronic payment, is available from 
the Rockwood website or at In Rockwood 2025 Membership Form.  Just complete the application, email to 
Rockwood Pool and pay! 
 

We truly believe that a Rockwood Pool membership is a fantastic bargain.   

A reminder on our guest policy - Anyone 18 and older may come as a guest only a total of five times.  So, 
please encourage your friends who come as guests frequently to consider becoming Rockwood members this 
summer! 
 

Swim Team and Swim Lessons - Joe oversees both of our youth swimming programs.  Our coaching staff 
ready to teach and encourage the kids to become faster swimmers.  Our lesson program was bursting at 
the seams last summer so we are working to be able to expand our offerings.  Swim lesson and swim team 
enrollment forms will be available on the website as soon as details are finalized later this spring.  Please 
email or call Joe (information below) for specific questions about either of these programs. 
 

Don’t forget about the patio room which members can rent for private 
events - just get details from pool staff.  If you are new to Rockwood, 
and want an early peek of the facility, please contact a Rockwood board 
member for a tour (or just come to a monthly board meeting which is 
held in the patio room). 
 

We are happy to answer any questions you may have.  We, and our 
staff, will do our best to serve this community well and make this 
upcoming summer the best yet!  Rockwood Pool is a great place to 
spend your summer!  We look forward to seeing you at the pool! 
 

Thank you, 
 
Joe Hutchinson, RW Pool General Manager   Ashley Duntz, RW Pool Operational Manager 
316-252-9192       316-708-6382   
RockwoodPoolWichita@gmail.com    ashleyduntz12@gmail.com                                                        

You are Invited! 
 

Open House/Pool Party 
Friday, May 23, 2025 

 

All Rockwood homeowners! 
(even if not a pool member) 

The Pool is open! 
Swim, eat treats, play in the park! 

6:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. 

Be sure to secure your membership before April 15th to receive the early-bird special  
of four guest passes for an even better value. 


